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ABSTRACT

The RETS-REMP Workshop is approaching the 25th anniversary of the Workshop.  Consideration is being
given to revising the title of the Workshop to reflect the more inclusive nature of the Workshop to include
topics such as Groundwater Protection, response to events such as Fukushima, etc.  Other organizations
which address topical areas related to effluent and environmental monitoring have sought to align their
periodic workshops with the RETS-REMP Workshop.

This presentation will provide a forum for open discussion about the future direction of the RETS-REMP
Workshop, including workshop title, potential future meeting locations, potential alignment with other
organizations whose topics are related to effluent and environmental monitoring, and a request for
involvement with the RETS-REMP Steering Committee.

Paper presented at the Annual RETS/REMP Workshop, June 24-26, 2014, Savannah, GA.
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